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Welcome to the meeting of your Fayette County Board of Elections. Your participation is appreciated. All regularly 

scheduled Board meetings are open to the public and are generally held on the 4th Tuesday of each month at 5:00 p.m.  

  

1. CHAIRMAN TO CALL THE MEETING TO ORDER:  

  

2. APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA:  

 

Motion made by Vice-Chair Livsey, seconded by Board Member Alexander, to accept the November 8, 2024, agenda 

for the Special Called Board meeting. Motion carried. 

 

3. PUBLIC COMMENTS:  

  

Speakers will be given a five (5) minute maximum time limit to speak before the Board of Elections about 
various topics, issues, and concerns.  Speakers must direct comments to the Board.  Responses are reserved at 

the direction of the Board.  

 

No Public Comments. 

 

4. NEW BUSINESS:  

 

A. Review of Precinct Returns Consideration 

 

Chairman Rower opened the floor for discussion, inviting the Board to review the precinct returns for consideration. 

 

Director Garrett provided the following updates to the Board: 

 

• The GARVIS report, which includes unique voter numbers, can be compared to the Election Summary report. The 

Election Summary report reflects the most recent tabulation results. 

 

• A precinct failed to scan their emergency ballots. To address this, the office convened a Vote Review Panel to scan 

the emergency ballots into the Election Management System (EMS). 
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• A batch of absentee ballots was received at the office at 2:30 P.M. and is currently under review for eligibility and 

adjudication. 

 

Board Member Alexander inquired about the ballots from Fayetteville East. 

 

Director Garrett clarified that when poll officials emptied their scanners, they separated the ballots into two sealed 

bags. All ballots from Fayetteville East were scanned and tabulated. 

 

Director Garrett also noted that one absentee ballot received on Election Day was not scanned on Election Night. That 

ballot, along with any UOCAVA ballots, was scanned during the Vote Review Panel's session. 

       

No Motion. 

 

5. EXECUTIVE SESSION: (as necessary for litigation and personnel)  

 

No Executive Session. 

 

6. ADJOURNMENT:  

  

Motion made by Vice-Chair Livsey, seconded by Board Member Alexander, to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:13 P.M. 

 

  

 

______________________________                                     ______________________________  

       Brieanna Garrett, Director                                                         Gary Rower, Chairman    

The foregoing minutes were duly approved at an official meeting of the Board of Elections of Fayette  

County Georgia, held on the 28th day of January 2025.  

  

Referenced attachments are available upon request in the Board of Elections’ Office. 


